FILED

OCT 2 4 2014

Dear Election Board,

October 21, 2014

CLERK OF STARKE CIRCUIT COURT

I am submitting a complaint in reference to the following candidates: Marcia Bedrock, Michelle Kemble, Gary Dulin and Talia Reed. These candidates don't have the disclaimer Paid for by on their campaign signs. According to the literature I received published by the Indiana Election Division this disclaimer must be on the candidate's signs. I don't think it is fair that some candidates have this and others don't. A rule is a rule and I feel all candidates need to follow them.

Respectfully,

Dommie Dowebee

Tammie Taulbee